

Dear parents, Sept 15, 2025

New this year to King's Kids Preschool is the use of a Child Care Participation Number (CCPN) to receive our Affordability Grand Funding. These funds enable us to reduce our program fees from \$110 to \$10 for 3-year-olds and \$120 to \$20 for 4-year-olds.

To acquire the CCPN for your child we must register them via a secure provincial registration system called the Child Care Licensing Portal. The following information is provided to them from the registration form you used to enroll your child into King's Kids Preschool:

- Child's first and last name;
- Child's date of birth;
- parent or guardian's first and last name;
- Parent or guardian's phone number and email;
- Type of program;
- Enrollment start date; and
- Monthly hours child is registered to attend.

Your consent is required for us to provide this information on the Child Care Licensing Portal and therefore enabling us to receive funding from the government to offset your preschool fees.

l, g	ive my permission for King's Kids Preschool to disclose the above
information about my child	on the Child Care Licensing Portal.
Signature	 Date